
 

 

 
World Book Day is a celebration of authors, illustrators, all 
types of books and reading. The first World Book Day was in 
1995. The main aim is to encourage children and young 
people to read for enjoyment and to love books.  
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6 March 2020 

End of Spring Term: 
Thursday 26 March 
 

Stop and Drop Rota: 
Date  First Name Last Name 

09/03/2020 Rafael Flannery Farren 

09/03/2020 Graham Freeman 

10/03/2020 Georgina Fulton 

10/03/2020 Vigo Gaudio 

11/03/2020 Tarek Ghazi 

11/03/2020 Aryavir Goel 

12/03/2020 Ayden & Raoul Habre 

12/03/2020 Kiara Hirdaramani 

13/03/2020 Sami Hirji 

13/03/2020 Adrian Huang 

 

http://www.broadhurstschool.com/
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It was wonderful to see all the children and staff joyful and animated in 
their bright costumes on Thursday. Each class celebrated a different 
book and the themes across the School could be clearly seen. The day 
was inspirational for children to share and talk about books. Thank you 
very much to all the parents who visited the classes this week and for 
reading special stories from home. This has been a treasured 
experience for all the children.  

 
We are also most grateful for the generous donations of books which 
will be given to Noah’s Arc Children’s Hospice. This charity works to 
support families with children who are facing life-limiting or life-
threatening conditions. 
 

 

 
       

  
What some of our parents 
value: 
 
 “How happy the children 
are and the lovely teaching 
staff” 
 
“The teachers are warm 
and wonderful; they focus 
on good manners and 
behaviour” 
 
“The nurturing nature of 
the school” 
 

Broadhurst School 
Parent Survey 2020 
 
 
 

 

Celebrating World Book Day at Broadhurst 
School 2020 

 

 
 

 



[Type text] [Type text] [Type text] 

 

 

3 

    
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 7 News 
 

It has been a fantastic week in Class 7. We have been exploring lots 
of books in preparation for World Book Day. We focused on the 
story ‘Aliens Love Underpants.’ We painted our very own aliens and 
our favourite pants, taking care to choose our colours and think 
about the shapes we used. We also spent time making play dough 
aliens, focusing on manipulating the dough in different ways through 
pulling, squeezing and pinching. We finished off the week in our 
amazing costumes to celebrate World Book Day and sharing our 
favourite books with our friends.  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 


